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METROPOLITAN EDISON COMPANY '
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DST OFFICE BOX 542 READING, PENNSYLVANI A 19C03 TELEPHONE 215 - 929-3C01

July.20,19f3

Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Director
Directorate of Regulatory Operations, Regicn 1
United States Atomic Energy Co= mission
970 Broad Street

'

Newark, New Jersey 07102 -

SUBJECT: THREE MILE ISLAND NUCLEAR STATION
UNIT 1
DOCKET NO. 50-289

Dear Mr. 0'Reilly:
,

Your letter of July 10, 1973 transmitted to me copies of
Regulatory Operations docu=ents pertcining to Three Mile Island
Nuclear Station Unit 1. It was requested that Metropolitan Edison
Company review these documents to identify any proprietary infor-
mation contained therein, prior to disclosure of said information
pursuant to Section 2.790 of 10 CFR Part 2, " Rules of Practice".

Met-Ed has reviewed the documentation and finds that there
is no evidence of proprietary information contained therein. As
per your request, we are returning the documents as an enclosure
to this letter.,

Very truly yours,

l ' (' )19 m (#i '
-

.

J! G. Miller
Vice President
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ENCLOSURE .

Metropolitnn Ediscn Company
Docket No. 50-287
License No. CPPR-40

This enclosure contains the following:

1. Regulctory Operations inspecticn Report consisting of 284 pages.

'

2. Inquiry Reports No. 50-289/72-03
50-289/72-01
50-289/72-02
50-289/71-01

,50-289/71-A
50-289/70-A .

50-289/69-A,

50-289/68-A
.
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